
 

 
July 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 11 GCSE and Vocational Results 
 
I am writing with information about results days for GCSE students. 
 
GCSE results day is Thursday 24th August – students can collect their results in school from 9.30am 
until 11.30am. 
 
The sixth form team will be on hand to confirm 6th Form places and advice will be available around 
entry criteria and subject choices. Other staff and the careers team will also be available to support 
with next steps for those students not attending 6th Form. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, please e-mail Mrs Hodgkinson in advance of results 
day – hodgkinson.j@thecoleshillschool.org – with a student e-mail address and your results will be 
sent out.  
 
Alternatively, your results can be collected by a third party on the day if you give written permission for 
this to take place. 
 
Returning i-pads 
Any students that have still not returned their pad, please do so when you come to collect your results.  
These are important to ensure that they can be ready to be re-issued to students in September.   
 
Please note any failure to return the iPad may result in the trust seeing to reclaim the associated 
costs. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 24th August 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Brindley 
 
R Brindley 
Head of School  
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